
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class Teacher.  

Kind regards, The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 
Our Book of The Week:  ‘Florentine and Pig’ and 

‘The Lost Pirate Treasure’.  

Words of the week: plank, pirate, mermaid, ship, 
patch, treasure, binoculars. 

Sounds of the week: Ch, sh, ng.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

EYFS workshop around English as an 

additional language support:  Wednesday 

4th May in the main hall. 

Stay & Play: Friday 27th May 2.00pm – 

3.15pm 

Half Term Holidays: Monday 30th May – 

Friday 3rd June  

Author Visit at Chorlton Library: Tuesday 

7th June 

Polling Day (Nursery Closed): Thursday 

23rd June  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Polling Day – The next polling day Nursery closure will be 

Thursday 23rd June. 

Kitchen Rolls – This week in school we are having a 

pirate and mermaid themed week. We would appreciate 

any donations of empty kitchen rolls and yoghurt pots to 

allow us to make some binoculars to look out for pirates!   

Let’s get planting! – As the days are getting warmer we 

are spending more time outside. We would like to brighten 

our outdoor environment up by planting some 

flowers/seeds. If you would like to get involved or donate 

any bedding plants we would love to hear from you.  

Stay and Play –Friday 27th May 9.00-10.15. Don’t forget 

to come dressed up in your best mermaid or pirate 

costume.  

Summer Days – As we are getting more sunshine please 

can you provide your child with sun cream to use whilst 

playing outside. Please make sure the sun cream is clearly 

labelled with your child’s name.  

Thank You – A big thank you to everybody who took part 

in ‘Green Day’ and donated money for our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task:  The children are doing so much learning in school 

and we are sure they are showing you so much at home too! Parental contributions are so important to us 

especially so we can add this to our learning journeys. Please take some time to fill in a postcard telling us about 

something which your child has been doing at home. Have they written a word using their phonics or have they 

been helping you to do some planting? Whatever it is, we want to know!  

                                                                                                                                          

      

 

w/b 23.05.16 

    


